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TASMANIAN SQUASH RACQUETS ASSOCIATION INC MEETING NOTES

AGM 2nd March 2019
1. Present: Leon Barnett, Diane Kinghorn, Michael Brown, Robert Clyde
Kent Harbutt Julie Smith Kingston, Mark Hudson, Cameron Smith, Marc Kinghorn

2. Apologies: Leigh Mitchell, Ann Collins (resigned)
3. Confirmation of 2018 AGM Minutes: moved by Mark Hudson, Seconder Julie.
4. Business Arising: none
5. Declaration of Interests: None

6. Reports and related items: Leon spoke to his annual report summing up the year and thanking all involved.
Mark Hudson spoke to his report. 3 players who have passed junior level have entered senior playing ranks. 3 new players have joined the juniors stable. Mark suggested that a funded scheme to retain ex juniors be initiated to continue involvement. Increasing junior player numbers is an issue. In order to bring more from clubs to the Performance Pathways scheme (PP) , PP will now accept juniors at any level. Further suggested was to create a scholarship to pay for tuition covering 2 players. Parents will need to be encouraged. Leon asked Mark to put together a proposal. Ideas: 1.monies from Clubs or private citizens. 2. Corporate sponsorship. 3. Use local personnel. 
7. Treasurer’s Annual Report: Michael spoke to his report. Ideas to spend money such as refereeing, coaching and prizes were discussed. 

Grants have been approved and banked.
Michael was not keen to increase affiliation fees due to the healthy bank balance.

Use the money to promote and assist programmes and eventually increase fees.

He moved that fees be increased to $50 and $30 respectively in 2020.
Seconder Robert.
Moved that the report be accepted – Leon, seconder Robert.

8. Vote for Committee Office Bearers for 2019. 
President: Kent Harbutt

Secretary: Diane Kinghorn

Treasurer: Michael Brown

Committee: Julie Smith Kingston, Robert Clyde. 

Leon questioned Leigh Mitchell’s desire to remain on committee. Racquetball only members have not paid affiliation fees thus open to Devonport Council pursuing for payments.

Move to accept 2019 committee –Cameron Smith, Seconder Michael Brown. 

Kent thanked Leon for his commitment to and his dedication to Squash Tasmania.
He then outlined his own commitment and plans for the future.

Michael moved that Accure be accepted as auditor for 2018 financial report, Seconder Leon.
8. General Business: Robert reported that the WWVP lists and registration was progressing slowly. 
Julie inquired about the rules covering eyewear for doubles matches and eyewear generally.

Cameron thanked Squash Tasmania for its support, both financial and emotional, regarding the passing of Chris Doig and the future of Eastside Squash Centre.

The Ian Hocking Award overarching body chose to present its medal privately to Chris Doig. There was some general suggestions that the Award name be changed, yet to be decided. 
9. Next Meeting: Yet to be called.
Close: 2.00 pm
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